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---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: SEARCA-Asian Journal of Agriculture and Development <ajad@searca.org>

Date: Fri, Nov 18, 2016 at 6:33 PM

Subject: Sedana & Astawa [AJAD Update - Review/s of your Paper]

To: gede sedana <gedesedana@gmail.com>, nengahdasiastawa@yahoo.com <nengahdasiastawa@yahoo.com>

Dear Gede Sedana and Dasi Astawa,

We are pleased to forward to you the reviews of your article “Panca Datu” Partnership in Supporting
Inclusive Business on Coffee Development: A Case in Ngada District, Province of Nusa Tenggara Timur,
Indonesia which we have incorporated in the attached Author's Response Sheet and as comments tracked in the
document. Kindly indicate your responses/actions taken (with regard to the reviewer/s' suggestions) in the
right-hand column of the form so the Editor can easily identify and assess the improvements made.

We would appreciate it if you could return to us the form and your revised article on or before 18

December 2016. If, however, you are able to return your revised paper within November, and the final
evaluation is positive, we may be able to include your paper in the December 2016 issue. If not, due to volume
of submissions, your paper, if accepted for publication, will be published in the June 2017 issue (Vol. 14 Issue

1).
We look forward to receiving your revised paper.
Sincerely,

Mariliza V. Ticsay

Managing Editor

AJAD, SEARCA s international refereed journal

Southeast Asian Regional Center for Graduate Study and Research in Agriculture (SEARCA)
College, Los Bafios, Laguna 4031, Philippines

Website: www.ajad.searca.org

Read AJAD’s latest issue here

From: gede sedana <gedesedana@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, September 16, 2016 11:11 AM

To: SEARCA-Asian Journal of Agriculture and Development
Subject: Re: Sedana & Astawa [Status Update - Initial Evaluation]

Dear Avril

Hope this email finds you well

Please kindly inform me the progress of our article that have been reviwed
thank you very much

best regards

gede
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On Tue, May 10, 2016 at 5:03 PM, SEARCA-Asian Journal of Agriculture and Development
<ajad@searca.org> wrote:
Dear Gede Sedana and Dasi Astawa,

| am happy to inform you that your paper “Panca Datu” Partnership in Supporting Inclusive Business on
Coffee Development: A Case in Ngada District, Province of Nusa Tenggara Timur, Indonesia has passed
the initial evaluation.

We will be looking for a suitable reviewer for your paper. To hasten the process and to allow for more
inclusiveness in our review procedure, please give us the names of at least three experts whom you think
can review your paper. Please include their affiliation and contact information. The only requirement is that
the proposed reviewer is well-published in the field the paper is in.

We look forward to your reply.
Sincerely,

Avril Adrianne D. Madrid

Managing Editor

AJAD, SEARCA:’s international refereed journal

Southeast Asian Regional Center for Graduate Study and Research in Agriculture (SEARCA)
College, Los Bafios, Laguna 4031, Philippines

Website: www.ajad.searca.org

Read AJAD’s latest issue here
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